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Dan Namisniak

From: Tom Waldschmidt
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 9:55 AM
To: Dan Namisniak
Subject: 186 East River Road - ZBA1-19-DN

Good Morning Dan, 
 
After reviewing the application If have a few concerns, 
 

1) I wonder if we can receive some documentation that will confirm the construction of the 
proposed driveway will in fact support fire vehicle use. 

2) Are they going to provide a turnaround access for fire vehicles? 
3) If this proceeds forward, we will need to collect the Rural Firefighting Fee. 

 
Let me know if you have any questions, 
 
Tom   
 
Tom Waldschmidt CFEI, PFLSE 
Fire Prevention Officer 
 
Fire Administration 
County of Brant  
61 Dundas St. East, Paris, ON N3L 3H1 
________________________________________________ 
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